
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS26422

This proposed legislation will enable the Commission on Aging to implement rule changes allowing the
Commission to provide Adult Protective Services (APS) through local area agencies on aging (AAAs)
or other service providers. This proposed legislation will also amend existing terminology to conform to
national common usage.

FISCAL NOTE
This legislation will have no fiscal impact. Allowing the Commission to provide APS services through
additional service providers will not change the types of services provided or increase the cost of such
services. In addition, amending existing terminology to conform to national common usage will not increase
any costs.

Contact:
Judy Taylor
Commission on Aging
(208) 577-2859

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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